THE WHITE HOUSE

August 2, 2007

Matthew Wulf
2361 Wedgewood Drive
Matthews, NC 28104-9253

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for your nice letter and invitation to visit. I am
delighted that you studied Teddy Roosevelt last year and
learned how he overcame the poor health of his childhood.

Your courage and determination will help you all your life, and I
am pleased that you are working hard to learn how to talk. Be sure
to thank your mom for all she does for you.

I have forwarded your letter to the Department of Education. They
will be in touch with you and your mother directly about your
question.

President Bush joins me in sending best wishes. Have a great
summer!

With best wishes,
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